
The Moorabool Wind Farm team aims to keep local disruption to a minimum and apologises if construction activities 
cause any inconvenience. 

 

 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE      November 2018 
Moorabool North Wind Farm 

 Construction compound complete 
 Approximately 5km of access tracks complete  
 11 foundations are excavated 
 6 Concrete pours completed 
 On-site concrete batching plant operational 
 Substation establishment works are ongoing 

Construction activity remains focused on the Ballan Meredith Road and the Ballan Egerton Road. 

Planned works for December include: 

 Entrance and access track construction at Manleys Road and Egans Road 
 Continuation of access track construction, foundations & excavations; 
 Continuation of substation preparation works. 

Moorabool South Wind Farm 
 Construction compound underway 
 Construction of access tracks underway  
 2 foundations are excavated 

Construction activity will be focused on Mt Wallace Ballark Road and Ballan Meredith Road, Bungeeltap 
South Road and at the wind farm entrance on the Geelong Ballan Road. 

Planned works for December include: 

 Batch plant operational; 
 Construction compound completed; 
 Continuation of access track construction and excavations; 
 First foundation pour. 

Construction Hours 
Normal construction hours are limited to 7am to 6pm on weekdays, 7am to 4pm on weekends. However, 
there may be times when work may need to be conducted outside of these normal working hours to 
accommodate activities that cannot be stopped and for safety reasons (i.e. concrete pours, and oversize 
component deliveries and erection). All works are in accordance with the Environmental Guidelines for 
Major Construction Sites (480), EPA VIC. 

Concrete pours are currently underway at Moorabool North. All endeavours are being made to complete 
the pours prior to 6pm, however on occasion works will be completed after that time. 

Transmission Line  
BEON continue with the erection of transmission line poles and stringing of the conductor wires along 
the route of the line. Construction will be focused on the Bungeeltap South Road, Ballan-Meredith Road 
and the Mt Wallace-Ballark Road. Stop and Go traffic control will continue along the Bungeeltap South 
Road. 

For Further Information about the project please visit  
www.mooraboolwindfarm.com, www.mwftraffic.com or call 1800 019 660. 


